

What a wonderful start to a new year! An important to element to the beginning of the new school year is to establish good study habits and routines. **Parental involvement is essential** to student success, please pay attention to grades and homework issues all throughout the year.

Please return your summer reading challenge no later than Friday, August 31st.

Upcoming events include:

HSA Meeting - Tuesday, Sept. 4th, at 7pm in the OLS Parish Center
 Picture Day - Monday, Sept. 10th (Free Dress For All)
 First All School Mass - Sunday, Sept. 23rd, at OLS at 9am (Students In Uniforms Please)

PIP Hour Opportunities:

- 1. We are in need of some able bodies to remove mulch from our window wells on the playground
- 2. Library reorganization
 If you are interested please contact the office. Any help would be appreciated.

Calendars and lunch menus go home today. Please return lunch money and form no later than Thursday, Aug. 30th.